MANITOBA ASSOCIATION OF
REGISTERED RESPIRATORY THERAPISTS

G-07 Departing Board Member Policy

Section Date Issued Revision Date(s) Date of Last
Review
Governance April 2014 March 2019

1. POLICY STATEMENT

To recognize and acknowledge the investment of time spent and work done, while

serving on the MARRT Board of Directors.

2. DEFINITIONS

None

3. POLICY

It will be the policy of the MARRT that on the departure of a member from the board
of directors the following recognition will apply:

e One to two years served on the MARRT Board of Directors, a thank-you card

will be sent.

e More than two years served on the MARRT Board of Directors, a
gift/honorarium valued at $100.00 will be presented.

e The recognition gift will be presented to the departing board member at the
Annual General Meeting.

4. REFERENCES

Christiane Menard: Past Executive Director, Canadian Society of Respiratory
Therapists; email correspondence April 21, 2014.
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